
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

Port Talbot Road Resurfacing Works 
 
 

We will be carrying out resurfacing works at 
various locations in Port Talbot which may cause 

some minor disruption to port traffic & tenant’s 
entrances, No road closures will be in place during 

the works to minimise disruption but single lane 
closures and traffic management will be used for 

the duration.  
 

Tuesday 19th September 2023 
To 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 

 
 

Nathan Evans – Engineering Manager 


